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Pictured from left to right are Richard Hurd, Associate Dean for External Relations, Senator Mike

Nozzolio, and Kevin Hallock, Dean of the Cornell University ILR School  

New York State Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with Kevin Hallock, Dean of the Cornell

University ILR School, and Richard Hurd, Cornell University ILR School Associate Dean for

External Relations. During their visit, they discussed an array of topics of importance to

Cornell University. 



“As a proud alumnus of Cornell University, ILR ’73 and Grad ’77, it is an honor to have helped

develop and support new and exciting initiatives that will position Cornell for continued

growth well into the future,” said Senator Nozzolio. “I look forward to continuing to work

with Cornell to create even more opportunities for the people of the Finger Lakes region.”


